
  

 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 P (303) 866-3567 F (303) 832-8106   https://colorado.gov/drms 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director  

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

November 16, 2020 

 

Jodi Schreiber 

All-Rite Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

P.O. Box 165 

Canon City, CO 81215 

 

RE:      Proctor Pit - File No. M-2009-054, 

 Surety Release Request Application (SL-2) 

 

Dear Ms. Schreiber: 

 

On November 16, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Surety 

Release Request application for the Proctor Pit 112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit, 

which is located in Otero County.  All comment and review periods began on November 16, 2020, 

and a decision date has been set for January 15, 2021.   The Division will conduct an inspection of 

the site within sixty days of the filing date of the application (November 16, 2020). 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Daniel J. Cunningham 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  John P. Ary 
M-GR-02 
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